
Communal Area Gardening Request 

Dear Tenants, 

We are excited to announce a community gardening initiative aimed at enhancing our communal 

areas. We believe that gardening not only beautifies our surroundings but also fosters a sense of 

community. 

We encourage all residents to contribute their ideas, plants, and time to make our communal 

gardens flourish. If you are interested in participating, please reply to this letter by [insert date]. 

Additionally, we would love to hear any suggestions you may have regarding themes, plants, or 

activities. 

Let's come together to create a vibrant green space for everyone to enjoy! 

Thank you for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Contact Information] 


